
 
 
 
    CHRISTINE M. ANGIONE 
 
 
 

 
Early on the morning of January 14th Pauline got a call that her sister Chris had died 
in her sleep.   Chris’s family visited with her on Christmas at the Eddy Memorial 
Geriatric Center where Chris had been living since October 2019.  It was obvious 
that Chris was declining, but her death was still a surprise to her family and to the 
staff at EMGC.  

 
More information and many photos at:  www.chrismemorial.com 

 
 
Ì 

 
CHRIS ANGIONE MEMORIAL FUND 

 
We have set up a Chris Angione Memorial Fund with the  

Schenectady City School District Educational Foundation, a 501 (c) (3) 
Funds will be used to meet the social and emotional needs of current students—a warm meal, new shoes, 

money to apply for a trades program…. 
 

Donations can be mailed to: 
SCSDEF, PO Box 3956, Schenectady, NY 12303-0956 

or 
Online at www.scsdeducationfoundation.org  

Click on the Donate button and specify the Chris Angione Memorial 
 

 


